
Joint Legislative Oversight and Sunset Committee (JLOSC) Update

• The JLOSC annual orientation public meeting is anticipated 
to be held in late January. The HRB and DHCC staff are not 
required to attend. 

• The JLOSC anticipates holdover meetings to start in 
February and continue into March.

• Due to unforeseen circumstances, the draft HRB 
performance report which will include analysis and 
recommendations to the Committee, is delayed and will 
be provided at a later date for agency comment in 
advance of the Committee’s recommendation meeting for 
HRB.

• The DHCC will continue to provide updates as they are 
received from JLOSC.
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